

June 26, 2013

Ms. Lynn Novitsky LAN Communications Inc. 3941 East Orchard Road Littleton, CO 77955

Dear Lynn,

Back in May of last year we signed an agreement with you and told you in the cover letter that "we look forward to doing business with you..." That was no exaggeration.

It has truly been a pleasure doing business with you, and we are more than pleased with all you have done for the Desert Breezes Resort. No question, you have saved the association a considerable amount of money, and it has not gone unnoticed.

On behalf of the board of directors and the entire association, I would like to extend all our thanks for your diligent work in providing the best in communications at the best possible price. We're extremely pleased with your work and we would be happy to provide referrals and/or testimonials of your superb service, should you ever request them. Just let me know.

With deep gratitude,

RJ Jackson

President

Cc: Desert Breezes Board of Directors
Todd Martin